
Sustainability and Learning Committee 
 
 
 
Meeting Minutes- Thursday Oct. 16th, 2008 
  
Present: Mara Levin, Jennifer Hayward, Larry Scott, Margaret Robertson, Susie Cousar 

1. Infusion project report by Jennifer: Things are looking good so far for the first training we 
have 10 people signed up and it will take place on Friday, Nov. 14th. Tammie, Susie and I will 
meet to work on a training evaluation form and complete the details of the training that 
Tammie organizing next Friday.  The goal will be to have each person who is trained provide 
training for 10 more faculty, until the majority of our faculty are trained on how to infuse 
sustainability concepts into their curriculum.  

 

2. AAS, AS report by Margaret:  We have completed the NOI and now Margaret will fill out an 
online form. Susie, Larry and Mara agreed to work completing the outcomes mapping to 
courses that we currently have as well as online course from other institutions that may work. 
The goal is to have the program in place by Fall of 09, using as many of our existing classes 
at Lane for this program, if we do not have all of the classes we will develop new courses. 

  

3. Green Stamp project: We need to bring it back to the two councils for approval. Larry will 
work with the councils to get this on the agenda. Susie and Larry will work on a format for 
presentation on this, including the newer idea of levels of green stamp based on the 
depth/amount of sustainability coverage within the class. The green stamp courses will be 
used to create the course of study. 

   

4. Course of study-This will happen after we have the green stamp process approved. We can 
then have instructors apply for the green stamp approval and these courses will be listed in 
the course of study for our catalog.  
 

Next Meeting: Thurs. November 13th, 3-5:00  PE 206 

 


